
Cricket  Notice of  BANSW 

To organize the  Cricket Tournament 09, Bangladesh Association of NSW from an 
executive committee meeting which was on last 07-12-08, presided by the president of 
BANSW Mr. M. Quayum, the following decision had been taken about the matter. Those 
were----   

� The fixture of the tournament will be finalized on 11th January,09 meeting at 
Peter Hislop park, Everley Rd, Auburn-sharp at 3-pm with the presence of 
Team captains or representatives. All the cricket lovers are cordially invited to 
attend the meeting. 

� The possible start date of the Tournament will be 1st of February 2009.  

� The venue of the tournament will be at Peter Hislop park, Everley Rd, 

Auburn.  

� Total number of teams will be decided before the meeting on 11th. 

� A  All the possible team captains and their managers are invited on that meeting. 

� Preliminary matches of the tournament will be 25 overs,  Semi-Final 30 overs 
and The Final will be 35 overs.  

� Each team can register upto 14 players for the tournament, 11 players will be 
played at any one game.  

� Total registration fee will be $700 for the tournament ( $600 entry fee + $100 
deposit)  

� Each team has to pay their fees by 11th of January 2009 when they will come for 
the follow-up meeting  

� Every team must have to submit one copy of photograph  of each registered 
player before the tournament starts  

� If anyone has any question regarding the Tournament, Please contact 
Mohammad Quayum 0433 969 688,. Jamil Hossain 0418 451 022 Rahamat Ullah, 

0413 006 887  Mosharraf Hossain 0422 437 417 

  Kind regards 



Mohammad Quayum,  

 
 

 


